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Stitch by stitch… A young artist is confronted by all too realistic hallucinations and is thrown into a dark
world where the line between reality and delusion is removed. His visions take a grisly turn when they reveal
his closest friend Trey engaged in the bizarre ritualistic torture of mouth sewing. Odder still, Trey’s victim is
always the same mysterious young woman, a woman who went missing a decade before. Driven to learn
more about Trey and the woman who was his victim, the young artist takes on an odd quest; he begins to
follow the clues offered during his hallucinations. Some clues direct him to visits with Duffy, Trey’s drug-
dealing mother. Duffy, an eccentric ex-hippy, lives in Wayne Manor, the famed Pasadena estate used in the
old Batman television series. Long estranged from her son Trey, she leads a hedonistic lifestyle while caring
for an elderly, drug-addicted, exhibitionist-millionaire. Much later, and with Duffy’s help, the elderly addict,
manages to shed light on the truth about Trey. Other clues send him on dreamlike romps through the streets
of Los Angeles, the beaches of Santa Monica, and others direct him inward, toward his own illustrations,
which begin to taunt him during moments of weakness. Against his will, a deep hatred for his former friend
Trey grows, all while the visions become more graphic and cruel, until the young artist is led toward an
insatiable desire to harm Trey in retaliation. Mouth Sewn Shut offers a rare, first person glimpse into the
horrific, yet slow onset of psychosis and homelessness, the frivolous nature of the art world and of tightly
held family secrets, all through one man’s eyes. A world few will encounter or forget.
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From reader reviews:

Jean Smith:

What do you about book? It is not important to you? Or just adding material when you want something to
explain what your own problem? How about your time? Or are you busy man or woman? If you don't have
spare time to do others business, it is give you a sense of feeling bored faster. And you have free time? What
did you do? Every person has many questions above. They have to answer that question due to the fact just
their can do this. It said that about publication. Book is familiar in each person. Yes, it is proper. Because
start from on kindergarten until university need this specific Mouth Sewn Shut to read.

Brad Bennett:

A lot of people always spent all their free time to vacation or perhaps go to the outside with them friends and
family or their friend. Are you aware? Many a lot of people spent they will free time just watching TV, or
perhaps playing video games all day long. If you want to try to find a new activity that is look different you
can read any book. It is really fun to suit your needs. If you enjoy the book you read you can spent the whole
day to reading a e-book. The book Mouth Sewn Shut it is extremely good to read. There are a lot of people
that recommended this book. We were holding enjoying reading this book. In the event you did not have
enough space to create this book you can buy often the e-book. You can m0ore very easily to read this book
from the smart phone. The price is not too expensive but this book has high quality.

Derek Wire:

Can you one of the book lovers? If so, do you ever feeling doubt when you are in the book store? Try and
pick one book that you just dont know the inside because don't assess book by its protect may doesn't work
the following is difficult job because you are frightened that the inside maybe not because fantastic as in the
outside appearance likes. Maybe you answer is usually Mouth Sewn Shut why because the wonderful cover
that make you consider concerning the content will not disappoint anyone. The inside or content is actually
fantastic as the outside as well as cover. Your reading sixth sense will directly assist you to pick up this
book.

Thomas Busch:

As we know that book is vital thing to add our information for everything. By a book we can know
everything we want. A book is a set of written, printed, illustrated or perhaps blank sheet. Every year was
exactly added. This guide Mouth Sewn Shut was filled in relation to science. Spend your extra time to add
your knowledge about your science competence. Some people has several feel when they reading a new
book. If you know how big advantage of a book, you can sense enjoy to read a e-book. In the modern era like
right now, many ways to get book that you just wanted.
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